
Jenae Thornberry 

From: 
Sent: 

John Plescow 
Wednesday, October 30, 2024 3:50 PM 

CORRESPONDENCE 
10/30/2024 
DOCUMENT NO. 09728-2024 

To: 
Subject: 

Consumer Correspondence; Consina Griffin-Greaux 
FW: protest 

Attachments: E-Form Other Complaints TRACKING NUMBER: 197644; Deny FPL surcharge request for 
storm reserve replenishment. 

Please, add to docket 20240149. 

From: Consina Griffin-Greaux <CGriffin@psc.state.fl.us> 

Sent: Wednesday, October 30, 2024 2:53 PM 
To: John Plescow <JPlescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: protest 

John, 

Please forward to Clerk's office for protest to docket number 20240149. 

Thanks 

CGriffin 
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Jenae Thornberry 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

CUSTOMER INFORMATION 
Name: Chris Knight 
Telephone: 
Email: 

consumerComplaint@psc.state.fl.us 
Wednesday, October 30, 2024 1 :14 PM 
Consumer Contact 
E-Form Other Complaints TRACKING NUMBER: 197644 

Address: 1685 Alea lay St SE Palm Bay FL 32909 

BUSINESS INFORMATION 
Business Account Name: Chris Knight 
Account Number: 
Address: 1685 Alea lay St SE Palm Bay FL 32909 

COMPLAINT INFORMATION 
Complaint: Other Complaints against Florida Power & Light Company 
Details: 
The commission needs to deny FPL's request for the increase of monthly bills in 2025 in the estimate of $1.2 billion. FPL 
has a reserve account for disasters and it will replenish it self on its own. This is just an excuse for FPL to increase profits 
{which they already have every year). Deny this request! 
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Jenae Thornberry 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Bill Hlavsa < billhlavsa@att.net> 
Wednesday, October 30, 2024 1 :00 PM 
Consumer Contact 
Deny FPL surcharge request for storm reserve replenishment. 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 
links, especially from unknown senders. 

A Palm Beach Post article said FPL has asked for surcharge approval. I'm asking that PSC consider FPL's profits and 
dividends to stockholders before granting FPL PSC request for a surcharge paid by customers. I believe the stockholders 
should pay the storm damage obligations. FPL reported a 3rd quarter 2024 net income of $1.293 billion, or $0.63 per 
share, which was higher than the same quarter in 2023. FPL reported an annual net income of $4.552 billion, or $2.24 
per share, which was higher than 2022. I'm a proud 26 year retired FPL employee. Great company, but as a customer 
too, I believe storm reserve replenishment should come out of company profits Before customer pockets. 

Bill Hlavsa 
17355 62nd Rd N 
Loxahatchee, Fl. 33470 
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